
a� 0 
) I 

Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport Week, 3 - 9 October 2022 
#SafelnSport 

Everyone can play their part in keeping children safe, including in sport settings. That's why 
we're proud to support the NSPCC's, Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport Week. We're helping 
parents and carers know what to look out for at their child's sport club and empower them to 
feel confident to raise any concerns. 

Parents play a huge role in their child's confidence, enjoyment and performance in sport. And it's key that you 
feel empowered and equipped with the right advice to help you keep your child safe from abuse in sport. 

The NSPCC are here to help you know what steps you can take to keep your child safe in their sports club or 
group. They have a range of advice, resources and even parent elearning training to help you know what to look 
out for and how to respond should a concern ever arise. 

Play your part in keeping your child safe in sport by accessing the NSPCC's selection of sport advice and 
resources [nspcc.org.uk/safeinsportl. 

Important links

Keeping Your Child Safe in Sport, 
main campaign landing page 
(this page will be live before the Week begins) 

Free parent elearning course 

The NSPCC's Child Protection in Sport Unit parent hub 

Speaking Out in Sport animation for parents 
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nspcc.org.uk/safeinsport/ 
(Shorter link for social media: 
bit.ly/3bHeELp) 

thecpsu.org.uk/parents/keeping-yo�ur­
child-safe-in-se_ort/ 

thecpsu.org.uk/parents 

youtube.com/watch?v=ogXvlLLuPxk 


